
Mainline Fly Tyers September Meeting (Sept 16, 2004)

7:30pm

Meeting called to order by Ed Emery (President).  The welcoming followed and the introduction of the new website developed by Mike Ebner.  The address is www.mainlineflytyers.net.  Ed then introduced Sam Vigorita to inform us of the upcoming classes.

Sam has arranged for three classes to be held this fall.  A beginner and Advanced Fly tying course will be held on Thursdays for five weeks starting on September 30th.  The student is responsible for his or her own equipment and materials.  The classes will be held at The Upper Moreland H.S.

Sam is also instructing a Fly Fishing Tactics and Strategies Course on Tuesday Nights for 5 weeks starting on Sept. 28th.  The classes will be held at the middle schools.  For more information on any of the courses go to the parks and recreations website at 

www.uppermoreland.org/parks/adult.asp.  

Ed then brought up the subject of club positions that require a chair and co-chair.  The positions are as follows:

	Position
	Chair
	Co-Chair

	Refreshments
	Al Kotake
	Kirt Griffin

	Library
	Rick Wolbert
	------

	Advertisement
	Bob Peters
	------

	Raffle
	------
	------

	Trip Planning
	------
	------


Members are encouraged to volunteer.

Sam then discussed the fishing report for the Penn/NY area.  He would also like to have a fall lake fishing outing and a instruction this fall.  Ed informed the members that next months meeting would be held on Wednesday October 20th at 7:30pm.  Sam Vigortia and Steve Birkenmaier will demonstrate tying from 7:00 to 7:30pm.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm, with refreshments following.  The membership regrouped at 8:30pm and Chip Swarner was introduced.  Chip showed slides and talked to us on the tactics and waters or The Pulaski NY area.


